MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council Bicycle and Pedestrian Board

FROM:

Wayne Pein, Chair we (by GS)

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

SUBJECT:

Board Member Appointments

DATE:

August 27, 2003

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board has two vacancies for Chapel Hill residents.

At its August 26, 2003 meeting the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board members submitted 2 choices for each seat in accordance with its advisory handbook. The following individuals are listed in order of the number of votes they received.

Claire Millar Nathaniel Stookey & Jed Dube (equal) Christine Khoury & Brynda Smith (equal)